
 

2025 YOUTH PHEASANT HUNT APPLICATION 

SOLON SPORTSMEN’S ASSOCIATION 

 

Solon Sportsmen’s Association located at 5426 Footville-Richmond Road; 

Richmond Township Ohio is pleased to host a free Youth Pheasant Hunt event on 

Saturday November 1st, 2025. This event is supported through the generous 

sponsorship of the Ashtabula County Wildlife Conservation League (ACWCL), the 

Ohio Gun Collectors Association and Sportsmen’s Alliance Foundation 

(OGCA/SAF). 

 

This hunt is available to any youth aged 12 to 17 who holds a valid State of Ohio 

youth hunting license.  At this time, we do not know how many youths we can 

accommodate.  Acceptance into the hunt will be first come first served by 

reservation only.  All ODNR hunting rules and regulations apply to this hunt.  The 

parent or legal guardian of attending youth will be required to complete a Release 

from Liability form prior to hunting.  Release From Liability forms are available at 

the registration desk. 

 

Youth will be accompanied by parent(s) or legal guardian and SSA Members into 

the field for their hunt. Prior to hunting, time will be spent on gun and hunting 

safety and all hunters will shoot trap. Depending on field conditions, hunting may 

include the use of dogs.  

 

The day will start with registration and breakfast, 7:00am to 8:00am. Safety training 

and trap shooting 8:00am to 9:45 followed by hunting.  Lunch will be at noon, 

followed by a second hunt if needed.  

 

To Register: Contact Mike Simons at (216) 978-2289 (please leave a message!) or 

email msimons100@gmail.com.  Please direct questions regarding the hunt to 

Mike Simons. 
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